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Marysville USD 364 superintendent to step down
(KMZA)--The Superintendent of Marysville USD 364 plans to step down from the
district’s helm in order to focus on his health.

Superintendent Bill Mullins made the announcement Monday through a post on
social media.

He is continuing a battle with cancer.

Mullins said he informed the Board of Education during a special meeting last
week of his intention to leave the district in the next few months, which “will open
the door for an interim superintendent for the 2019-20 school year and the search
for a new superintendent who would begin July 1, 2020.”

Mullins said he feels stepping down is the best decision for himself, his family,
and USD 364.

He said “there are many great things happening in the district right now” and the
district is “headed in a good direction.”

Mullins has served as superintendent since July 1, 2014.
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